
                                    MEMORANDUM FOR THE FILE 

 

DATE:    March 12, 2013     

 

RE:  617 Grinnell St ROW 

 

FROM:   Karen DeMaria, Interim Urban Forestry Manager,  

                     City of Key West 

 

An application has been submitted for the removal of one (1) Orchid Tree.  

A site inspection was done on February 21, 2013 and documented the 

following: 

 

Tree Species:  Orchid Tree  (Bauhinia sp.)   

             

                                       



                          

Diameter:  Two trunks- 44” and 36” circumference = 25” dbh 

   

Location:  20%  (Very close to road lane and utility lines.  Vehicles hit the 

branches of the tree—SAFETY HAZARD)  

Species:  50% (not on protected tree list)  

Condition:  40% (poor condition, heavy lean into road )   

Total Average Value =  35%  

  

Value x Diameter =  8.7 replacement caliper (dbh) inches 

 

                                         
 

                                           
 



                                                                                        
 

Recommendations:  Recommend approval for the removal of the Orchid 

tree.  To be replaced with 8.7 “ dbh of native trees. 

 

 
  






